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Comments: Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. They've

volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The company's track record of

following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the confidence to write in support of

permitting the Stibnite Gold Project.

 

The project will bring huge economic benefits to the rural communities surrounding the project site. Midas Gold

will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is expected to exceed $34

million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs I am confident nearby towns will see from the

Stibnite Gold Project.

 

I would like to thank the U.S. Forest Service for providing the opportunity, and sufficient time, to comment on this

important project's permitting process. I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize the benefits this project and

permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2.


